
          11th August, 2025 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

It is my pleasure to recommend Ms Anna Nowotka, who has been part of the BELS teaching 

team during four separate summer periods: July–August 2022, July–August 2023, July-August 

2024,and most recently throughout the month of July in 2025. Each time Anna has returned, 

she has brought with her the same high level of professionalism, enthusiasm, and commitment 

with a willingness to grow and improve. 

Anna has consistently demonstrated versatility in the classroom, teaching both adults and 

young learners at a variety of language levels. She skilfully adapts her methods to meet the 

needs of each group, creating engaging lessons that inspire active participation. She has 

integrated Virtual Reality (VR) technology into lessons with confidence and creativity, as well as 

using her own games and interactive activities to deepen students’ understanding.  

Anna’s professional qualities extend beyond lesson delivery. She is patient, empathetic, and an 

excellent communicator, which allows her to build strong rapport with students and colleagues 

alike. She is dependable, punctual, and always thoroughly prepared. Her openness to feedback 

and commitment to her own professional growth speak to her dedication as an educator. 

I am confident that Anna will be a valuable asset to any institution as she is someone who 

combines skill, adaptability, and genuine care for her students. 

For any further information, please feel free to contact me at spbdos@belsmalta.com  

 

Regards, 

 

 

________________________ 

Arianna Muscat 

BELS Director of Studies 
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